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City of Crestview
POLICE DEPARTMENT

201 Stiliwell Boulevard — Crestview, Florida 32539
Tony R. Taylor, Chief of Police

Administration Communications center
B50.682.3544 850.682.2035
850.682.2080 fax Fax 850.689.2175

Agency Inspector

To: Florida Departiment of Law Enforcement Alcohol Testing Program
Attention: Phillip Suber
From: Andrew Schneider (Agency Inspector)

Re: March 2016 Inspection for 80-005058

Mr. Suber,

During the month of March 2016, the Crestview Police Department was unable to conduct an Agency
Inspection on Instrument # 80-005058 due to a shortage of simulator solutions. The previous passing
inspection was conducted on February 29, 2016,

On April 01, 2016, beginning at midnight, the Instrument became disabled and was out of service as a
result of an automatic instrument protocol and it was no longer available for evidentiary use.

On April 04, 2016, solutions were obtained and an Agency Inspection was conducted in accordance to the
requirements of the Florida Administrative Codes. The results of this testing was within passing
tolerances and the instrument was returned in service for evidentiary sampling,

This letter 18 to inform you that records will indicate that there was no inspection conducted in the month
of March. However, an inspection was conducted at the first available opportunity when the solutions for
testing were received,

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at your earliest convenience.

Andrew Schieider
Agency Inspector
Crestview Police Department

Duty, Honor, Courage, Integrity



